
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st August 2018 
 
Admiral Mararov State University of Maritime 
and Inland Shipping 
5/7, Dvinskaya Street 
St. Petersburg, 198035 
Russia 
 

 
Sirs,

  202 Lambeth Road,  
London SE1 7LQ, United Kingdom 
T: +44 (0)20 7928 1351 

F: +44 (0)20 7401 2817 

E: qasim.masood@nautinst.org 

W: www.nautinst.org 

 

 Ref: Extension of Accreditation Validity until 28th of February 2019 

 

This refers to the upcoming reaccreditation audit which is due on 28th August 2018, as informed that 
training center is upgrading the new simulators and upgrade will be completed by March 2018.   
 
Since the reason for extension is genuine, the Nautical Institute grants you an extension up to 28th 
February 2019. Within this period, we schedule audit dates for a reaccreditation audit in March 2019.   
 

Please inform this office each time you schedule the NI training courses until the physical audit take place. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Qasim Masood 

MSc AFNI MRINA 
Accreditation Manager 
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